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Environmental Assessment of the Township of North Dundas 
Waste Management Plan 

Waste Diversion Technical Bulletin Feedback Form 

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your comments. 

If you would like to be added to our project mailing list, please include the appropriate contact 
information below. 

___ YES, BY MAIL   ___ YES, BY EMAIL   ___ NO 

NAME:
_______________________________________ 

EMAIL: 
_____________________________________ 

ADDRESS:
_______________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER: 
_____________________________________ 

Are there diversion options not considered in the Study that you would like the Township to consider? 
________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Do you have any comments on how diversion is working, areas for improvement or suggestions? 

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please provide any general comments regarding this Waste Diversion Study below: 

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Veuillez noter qu’il vous est possible de nous communiquer vos commentaires ou vos questions sur le 
projet en français en les adressant à Yannick Marcerou au 613-592-9600 ext. 3318 ou par courriel à 

yannick_marcerou@golder.com. 

All personal information included in a submission – such as name, address, email, and telephone 
number – is collected, maintained and disclosed by the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation 
and Parks for the purpose of transparency and consultation. The information is collected under the 
authority of the Environmental Assessment Act or is collected and maintained for the purpose of 
creating a record that is available to the general public as described in s.37 of the Freedom of 

Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal information you submit will become part of a 
public record that is available to the general public unless you request that your personal information 
remain confidential. For more information, please contact the Project Officer at 437-244-9402 or the 
Ministry of the Environment Conservation and Park’s Freedom of Information and Privacy Coordinator 
at 416-314-4075. 

You can provide your comments on the Waste Diversion Study Technical Bulletin 
or any questions you may have about this project by email, mail or fax to: 

Trish Edmond, P.Eng. 
EA Project Manager 
Golder Associates Ltd. 

1931 Robertson Road 
  or Ottawa, ON K2H 5B7 

Telephone: 613-592-9600 

Doug Froats 
Director of Waste Management 
Township of North Dundas 

636 St. Lawrence Street, P.O. Box 489 
Winchester, ON K0C 2K0      

Telephone: 613-774-2105 ext. 235 
Fax: 613-774-5699 
E-mail: dfroats@northdundas.com E-mail: trish_edmond@golder.com


